
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  
 

 

PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTING SERVICES OF AN AGENCY FOR PUBLIC RELATIONS  

(DOT-BAC-REI NO. 2020-005) 

 

In the interest of the safety, protection and convenience of all interested parties, notice is 

hereby issued to declare the postponement of the deadline for submission and opening of eligibility 

requirements for the above-mentioned procurement project.  
 

The updated schedule of activities is as follows: 

 

Activities Schedule 

1.   Submission of Eligibility 
Requirements 

Deadline until June 17, 2020 up to 9:00 a.m. ONLY 

Procurement Management Division / BAC Secretariat Office 
4th Floor, DOT Bldg., No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., Makati 

City 

 

2.   Opening of Eligibility 

Documents / Eligibility Check 

 
June 17, 2020 (10:30 a.m.) 

Multi-Purpose Hall, 6th Floor, DOT Bldg.,  

No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., Makati City 

 
Note: Bids will be opened in the presence of the 

bidders’ representatives who may join the bid opening 

via skype.  Please send your skype ID(s) at 

dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph not later than June 16, 2020.  

 

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

                                                                                                 

ASEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 

                                                                                                   DOT-BAC Chairperson 
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